



S A P

Dr Abdelmoniem Mohamed Hamid Consultant Paediatrician Faculty of Medicine Alneelain University, Khartoum Sudan

May 20, 2011

Dear Dr Abdelmoniem

Re: Sudan HBB Project

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Sudan HBB Project. Dr Sami and Lisa Clarke from Ireland wrote to me about the Project, and that you are working with them through the Irish Sudan Project to help Integrating HBB in Sudan. That would be a fascinating idea. We, in the Sudanese Association of Paediatricians (SAP), strongly support implementation of the Programme in Sudan, as we believe it will contribute in reducing the high neonatal mortality rate throughout the country. It will also promote thousands of midwives in skills of newborn resuscitation. SAP will make every effort possible to make the project a success as soon as it starts.

Best of luck and regards to those directing the project in USA and Ireland.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Mohamed Ahmed Abdullah FRCPCH, FRCP, DCH, DTCH President Sudanese Association of Paediatricians